C By obyg co o¢ocd

From: <dcompton@maine.rr.com>
To: <jrioux@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/7/2011 1:33 PM

Subject: Bonobo Action Plan

Attachments: Health Inspection.docx

To: John Rioux, Code Enforcement Officer
From: Denise Compton, New owner of Bonobo, 46 Pine Street, Portland, Maine 04102
Date; March 7th, 2011

Re: Action Plan

The initial inspection revealed

#1 Refrigeration- we have one refrigerator in our assembly area in the kitchen that needs to be replaced-
ideally.

Oliver Outerbridge , former owner is shopping and hopefully picking up a new unit today.

#2- Lighting- We will extend the track lighting or install new lighting in kitchen prep areas. Light bulbs must
meet restaurant regulations.
Bulbs cannot explode- but rather implode. We have selected our master electrician to complete the work.

Denise Compton
838-6078
dcompton@maine.rr.com




